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Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading - Psalm 148 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship Song 

Singing of Favorite Christmas Hymns 

Offering 

Singing of Favorite Christmas Hymns 

Al Weeden “Our Lord is Coming Back to Earth Again”* 

Message – A Song for the Sabbath 

Hymn # 518 “The Longer I Serve Him” 

Benediction 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

*Children’s Church –AFTER this song, children are 
dismissed for Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery 
and toddler rooms are open throughout worship.   
 

Tuesday Morning Prayer  Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to a time 
of prayer, in the church library. Giving thanks and praying for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our community, nation and worldwide. 
 

TUESDAY! Youth Group!  Teens, 7th grade and up, are invited 6:30-
8:30 p.m.  Tuesday evenings for dinner, studying God’s Word, worship and 
games!  Teens growing in their faith and reaching others in our community. 
 
 
 

 

                    Keepers of TRUE Faith 

 
 

 

 

Children from Pre-K through 6th grade are welcome to join in the fun 6:30 -
8 p.m. Wednesday evenings!  Games, friends, Bible lessons and crafts! 
 
The first part of the year is focusing on Galatians 5:22-23: “But the fruit of 
the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, gentleness and 
self-control.  Against such things there is no law.” 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Celebrating Christmas with the Spencer Family! Original songs, acoustic 
folk arrangements and a passion to make much of Christ, that will delight 
your heart and encourage your soul.  the Spencer’s are a family band of 
talented musicians with 13 children, most sing in the band!  Check out: 
spencerfamilymusic.com 
 

 

 

 

Spencer Family  

Christmas Concert 
 here at True Memorial  

10:45 AM on December 4th  
 



 

Sunday School for All!    Everyone invited! 9:30 a.m. Sunday 
mornings. Children’s classes are downstairs, Teens are in the loft, Young 
Adults are in the Fellowship Hall and Adults are in the Sanctuary.   

No Sunday School on Christmas Day  
 

We have some devoted people that are on a 
rotating schedule that teach Children’s Church, 
Some plan lessons for Children’s Church, Sunday 
School AND Keepers!  But they would like to be 
able to attend church more often!   
 

Volunteers are always teamed up, which 
requires more people.  One person teaches, the other helps.  If you would 
like to teach or help with Children’s’ Church or help in  the Nursery, please let 
Kasey Hall or Ginny Weeks know.   
 

 

Facing a Task Unfinished 
 

 

Spreading the Gospel in the U.S and Overseas 
 

 

Missionaries that serve throughout the world are supported by donations.  
We as a church family commit each year to donating to help support a 
number of these missionaries. Gifts are also given in times of need, or for 
projects throughout the year.    

 

What is a “Faith Promise”?  It is people in the church promising a weekly gift 
designated to Missions. The Missionary Committee then prayerfully commits 
to helping support missionaries and missions’ organizations for the year 2023 
as a church.  The amount pledged is whatever God is leading you to give.   
The amount will only be recorded, if you ask, by way of tithe envelopes for 
your tax records (ask Susan in the office).  Please see the Missions brochure 
in the pew rack for more information! 
 

 
 

 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 
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